
 

KEEP NORTH RICHLAND HILLS BEAUTIFUL 
MEMORANDUM 

 
FROM: The Neighborhood Services 

Department 
DATE: November 16, 2021 

SUBJECT: Discuss Results of the 2021 Trash Bash 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Services 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
This item allows for the opportunity to discuss the 2021Trash Bash which was held on 
September 25, 2021. 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
The Trash Bash is Keep NRH Beautiful’s largest litter pick-up event and it was held on 
September 25, 2021. A total of 226 volunteers attended the Trash Bash and they picked 
up 122 bags of trash which equates to approximately 2,400 pounds of trash. Thirty-
three miles of roadways and trails were cleaned all around the city.    
 


